
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Subject:  TCU Railroad Retirement Seminars 
 
      February 6, 2024 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
 
 TCU is fully committed to providing the best information possible to our members. To that 
end, TCU is once again offering a seminar for all members (and your families) who want to know 
more about the benefits under the Railroad Retirement Board (RRB).              
 

I prefer that these seminars be conducted in a traditional brick-and-mortar format. We have 
found that the face-to-face interaction and in-person conversations provide for the best possible 
takeaway.       

 
However, TCU is only holding three (3) RRB seminars this year. As such, members will 

be able to attend any of these sessions virtually: 
 

1. March 28, 2024.  Los Angeles, CA 
2. May 16, 2024.  Boston, MA   
3. August 22, 2024.  Chicago, IL   

 
REGISTRATION IS MANDATORY 

 
To register, please send an email to Latasha Holland at HollandL@TCUnion.org and include the 
following information: 
 

• Name of ALL attendees  
• Lodge Number 
• Contact information   
• Indicate if you will attend in person or virtually   

 
 Specific meeting information will be emailed to you after you register. 
 
 If you have any questions at all regarding the program, you may contact Brother Steve 
Wilhelm at WilhelmS@TCUnion.org or (301) 840-8752.  
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 Last year, this seminar proved to be very successful and I am excited to bring it to even 
more places this year.  I look forward to seeing you soon.      

 
In solidarity, 

 
 
 
      Arthur P. Maratea 
      National President 
 
cc: Executive Council 
 Carmen Division Officers 
 National Representatives  
 Assistant National Representatives 
  


